Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 112 Tuesday, February 24, 2015

TODAY IS A PRIMETIME DAY.

The Manheim Township Police Department has contacted us regarding parents and students making an illegal left turn onto
School Road from Lititz Pike. Please be aware that they will be watching the intersection. If you make an illegal left, you may be
ticketed. Administration

Students - We are having a real problem with slushies leaving the cafeteria. They are dropped, spilled and making a mess in the
hallways. Beginning immediately, PLEASE do not take any food out of the cafeteria that you cannot close up in your backpack -
especially slushies! We do not want to take away the slushie machines since so many people like to have them at lunch. Thank
you for your help. Administration

Seniors: Josten’s order forms can be turned in to Mrs. Ridley in the main office until today, February 24, 2015. After today all
order forms will have to be mailed to Josten’s.

Advanced Placement (AP) exam registration will be held online through Naviance from February 27-March 13. Students must
sign up for each exam by completing the AP Registration Survey under the ABOUT ME tab on Naviance. The fee for each exam is
$91. Students must bring in payment, along with their printed registration form from Naviance, to the Guidance Office by 3:30 on
March 13th. Additional details will be provided on Naviance - please read and follow the instructions carefully. Any exams
ordered after that time will be subject to a $55 late penalty. Exams will be administered May 4-8 and May 11-15. Any questions
can be directed to Mrs. Ziegler in the College and Career Center. E. Ziegler

Student Council, in cooperation with The Central PA Blood Bank will be conducting a blood drive at MTHS on Thursday March 5
from 8:00-1:00. We encourage anyone 16 years of age and older to consider making a donation. Students must sign up this
week. Sign ups will be at all lunches starting today 2/24 and ending Friday 2/27. Student Council

Students: Do you have a favorite teacher who deserves some recognition for being inspirational in the classroom and beyond??
Well here is your chance to make that happen... Since 2011, Barnes & Noble has encouraged students to write an essay, poem or
thank-you letter describing their favorite teacher and how that person has influenced and inspired them. This year’s contest
deadline is quickly approaching. Our local store will collect entries through Sunday, March 1st. The winning teacher will be
entered into the regional contest, and each regional winner will receive a $500 Barnes & Noble Gift Card——and the chance to be
named the Barnes & Noble National Teacher of the Year. The Barnes & Noble National Teacher of the Year will receive $5,000 and
be recognized at a special event at a Barnes & Noble store. The winning teacher’s school will receive $5,000 as well. Forms are
available in the main office. FMI visit www.BN.COM/myfavoriteteacher <http://www.BN.COM/myfavoriteteacher>.

Acts for Follies...This is it!!! Sign up now to perform in Follies! Pick up an audition sheet outside room 162 and sign up for a time
slot. Audition days are March 27 and 30; April 1,3, and 6 from 2:45 to 4:45 in Convocation Hall. E. Rickert

Mini-THON is almost here! Register online by scanning the QR codes around the building, grab a paper copy at room 112, or sign
up with a committee head at the top of the ramp during all lunched until 2/27/15. Don’t forget it is required to fundraise a
minimum of $60.00 to be admitted into Mini-THON. If you can’t stay for all 12 hours of Mini-THON grab an “early release/late
arrival” form in room 112 today! Mini-THON
The MT High School Color Guard is now recruiting for the Fall 2015 season. The color guard is a section of the marching band
focused on the visual aspects of the band's performance. It’s a group that combines choreographed dance, theater, and
equipment work into a piece of athletic artistry. Basic Color Guard Skill Clinics will run every Monday from 3:00-4:30 PM

in the High School Band Room, Room 152. Clinics begin on February 23 and will run through the spring. No experience is
necessary. We will teach you everything you need to know. Be sure to wear athletic attire and sneakers. As well, bring your
willingness to work hard, learn something new, laugh a lot, and meet a lot of new people! There is no formal tryout to become a
color guard member...attend the skill clinics regularly and membership is automatic. Veteran members should plan to attend as
well, as both a refresher and to help teach the basic skills to the new members. Please contact Mr. Siegel in Room 152 with any
guestions or to get more information on the Color Guard Activity.

Attention anyone interested in playing football in the fall of 2015. There is an information sheet that must be picked up in the
high school office. Please pick up and return a completed form to Mrs. Ridley in the main office by Friday, February 27" i you
have any questions please see Coach Evans. M. Evans

-see other side-



There will be a mandatory player and parent meeting for all girls interested in playing lacrosse this spring. Please meet in
Convocation Hall on Thursday the 26th at 6:30. M. Pinkerton

Spring sports begin on March 2, 2015, and physicals are due Friday, February 27, 2015. They can be delivered or mailed to the
main office at the high school or returned directly to Dan Quigley, Athletic Trainer. Re-certifications (Section 7) for athletes that

participated in a Fall or Winter sport are also due Friday, February 27, 2015. Physical form can be downloaded from the Athletics

page or picked up in the main office. Athletic Department

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



